



PE AND SCHOOL SPORT Newsletter

Autumn 2019





Sporting achievements and updates

We have had a great start to the year, enjoying some varied clubs and taking part in many School games tournaments already. Well done especially to our High 5 team who finished 4th.

In curriculum time last half term, Carla provided the whole school with some excellent dance lessons which had us all grooving and shaking. Mr. Hughes has also been in to teach Beech and Willow some football skills and Oak class have been practising their yoga poses.

Our sports leaders have been busy using the new playground equipment to support KS1 at lunchtime with new games and activities to keep them active. They have also run lunchtime competitions to find the top speed bouncer in our school..

Well done to our marvellous runners who have taken part in the cross country at Corbet school over the last 4 weeks. This year we were lucky enough to have runners in most age and gender categories. It has been gruelling at times, cold, raining and muddy but it wouldn't be Cross Country if it wasn't! All our runners have run



phenomenally well over the last few weeks. They have all run their hearts out for our school and showed great resilience and courage.

Well done especially to Hallie, who turned up to all 4 cross country meetings.

Special congratulations go to Callum M who finished in 4th overall for Y6 BOYS (when the races were averaged out.) He will go through to the North Shropshire finals in the New year (details will follow next term.) Sam and Callum B are both on the reserve list for their age groups.

Well done to all our runners and a big thank you to all the parents for taking and supporting the children. Marvellous teamwork!

School Games Autumn

Events we competed in

Hockey Tag Rugby

Cross country High 5

Sports hall athletics

After School Sports Clubs this term

Monday - Jonny Hughes football club

Wednesday - Hockey club with Mrs. Morgan

Thursday - Gymnastics Club with Border

High 5 with Mrs. Hughes, Miss. Parry and Mr Dean

Letters will be going out shortly for next term's clubs